Mary Weaver

From: Robert Farrell <rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Robert Farrell
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 9:27 AM

To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES

Subject: The Branch

Attachments: 2022-06-27 Branch.pdf

Good morning;

Thanks to everyone for a great day yesterday. My only regret is not calling out today’s retirees. You can see in the
Branch that Matt, Ricky, Martha, Neil and Dave have a total of 181 years of service between them. They have certainly
earned some time off and we wish them many years of doing what they want, when they want to.

For those of us sticking around, please see the note that vehicle mileage is due. Also, please consider contributing to the
next VDOF calendar.

2023 VDOF Calendar -- Photo Contest
Public Information (Communications) is having a photo contest to create the 2023 VDOF calendar. The photos
that best tell our story come from you, the women and men of VDOF.

Check out the Employee Intranet for full details and rules: https://dof.virginia.gov/wp-content/uploads/Photo-
Contest.pdf

Please submit your photos by July 18th.
Note: Your photos may also be used for other VDOF educational and promotional initiatives.
Have a great Holiday weekend and stay safe.
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